
                            

 

 

1. The gents' toilets are now refurbished. We are now awaiting a date for the 
disabled toilet to also be refurbished. I had to call the contractor about the 
new toilet seats which need to be fitted more securely. Still awaiting repair; 

2. The three hall heaters have been serviced by Vulcana, and a certificate has 
been obtained. They have also issued a gas safety document; 

3. Chubb have inspected the fire extinguishers and fire blanket, and they have 
also issued a certificate; 

4. Whilst I was away on holiday a gas leak was reported to me, and urgent 
arrangements were made to call out the gas emergency service. They attended 
and isolated the gas supply, and advised that we had to use a commercial gas 
contractor to repair the fault. Fortunately, I had internet whilst in the caravan, 
and was able to locate a commercial gas company that visited the hall and 
repaired the internal gas valve; 

5. Comments have been made about the amount of weeds which are growing 
in the car park and surrounding the hall. In the past the clearance and spraying 
used to be arranged by the Parish Council. This needs to be considered to 
improve the visual impact of the hall. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


